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Central District
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Orlando, FL 32803-3767

Subject: Company Merger and Facility Name Change
Merillat Corporation —Facility ID No: 0830137

Dear Sir:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of recent activity relative to our company’s
legal name. There has been a merger by consolidation of companies and, effective
January 1, 2008; our company’s name will change to Masco Builder Cabinet Group. The
merged companies had, and continue to have, the same parent company of Masco
Corporation. Please make the appropriate arrangements for our permit records to be
updated to reflect the new name.

While the company’s name has changed, we will continue to identify our products with
the brand name of Merillat. For this reason, our facility and buildings may be identified
as either Masco Builder Cabinet Group (MBCG) or Merillat or both.

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 352-861-7777.

Sincerelf,
-

Chadwick Miller
Plant Manager

Attachment: N/A

cc: Sandra Walker, Masco Corporation



